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United Engineers & Constructors, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. R. A. Curnane
Vice President, Project Support Operations
30 South 17th Street
P. O. Box 8223
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge your letter dated August 20, 1980 regarding a
change in response to Deviation B. This change in response was
reviewed during the NRC 80-02 inspection and we have no further questions
at this time. Actions regarding this deviation are scheduled for com-
pletion on December 31, 1980 and will be verified on the next inspection
after this date.

Sincerely,

'

Uld Potapovs, Ch ef
Vendor Inspection Branch
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